
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

MARCH 
Mon 9th 3.45pm 

Netball Tournament Kineton 

High School 

Fri 13th 

Red Nose Day 

Sun 15th 

Mothering Sunday 

Sun 15th 9.15am 

Mothering Sunday Service St. 

Andrews Church 

Thurs 19th 

Home Learning due in Class 3 

Thurs 19th - 1.30pm 

Reception Height & Weight 

Check 

Thurs 19th - 3.45pm  

Netball Tournament St.    

Nicholas Primary School       

Fri 20th  

Home Learning Due in Class 1, 2 

& 4 

Thurs 26th - 3.45pm 

Y5/6 Girls Football            

Tournament  Alcester Town FC 

Fri 27th - 9.15am 

Eucharist Service St Andrew’s 

Church 

Fri 27th 

END OF TERM 

There will be NO  

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

Friday 13th March 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 

 

 

 
Red Nose Day 
Next Friday we will be supporting Red Nose Day - red noses will be on sale from  
Monday for a donation of £1 each. Please remember next Friday is a non-uniform day 
with the theme “make your face funny for money”; it would be great to see everyone 
wearing something red too! The red nose bake sale will be taking place after school in 
the parents' shelter - baking donations can be brought in Friday morning.  
 
Please note due to the children's talent show there will be no celebration         
assembly next Friday. Due to space restrictions, we are sorry but we will not be 
able to invite parents to join us for the talent show. 
 
Sporting Super Stars 
On Monday afternoon Team TG set off for Stratford Leisure Centre to take part in the 
South Warwickshire finals of the indoor athletics sports hall championships. As        
Alcester Area winners we had to compete against winning teams from the four other 
South Warwickshire areas so, as you can imagine, it was fast, challenging, exciting 
and nail biting but ...... we finished victorious! For the second successive year, we are 
the South  Warwickshire Small Schools Sports Hall Champions. Well done to all of our 
children who performed with great determination; we are really proud of the way you 
supported and encouraged each other. Many thanks to Mr Strangwood and Mrs Gray 
for all their hard work in coaching the team.  
 
This wasn't our only sporting success this week, however. Last Saturday, we had Erin, 
Sophie and Megan PT (all from Class 4) participating in a cross country at Croft 
School, Stratford. It's probably the longest course on the circuit but the girls all ran well 
and finished strongly. Sophie actually gained a South Warwickshire certificate for    
finishing in the top six in her race. 
Not to be out done, the mixed football team from Class 3 took part in a tournament at 
Kineton on Thursday. Despite their obvious enthusiasm and determination, they were 
unlucky to narrowly lose their first two matches but they did finish on a high, winning 
their final game 2-1. Stars in the making. 
 
World Book Day 
Yesterday was World Book Day and your child was given a World Book Day voucher. 
These vouchers can be exchanged either for one of the specially published World 
Book day titles or to receive a £1 discount off any book or audio book worth £2.99 or 
more. Information about the titles available can be found on the World Book Day   
website: www.worldbookday.com. We wish everyone happy reading! 
 
Ragley Hall 
For any families looking for a day out this weekend, Ragley Hall is having an open 
weekend with free entry to the house and grounds.  
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Star of The Week 

Stella Kawai            Class 1 

Hugo Oxby            Class 2  

Freya Tinker             Class 3 

Freya Holt &                    Class 4 

Harvey Taylor 

http://www.worldbookday.com

